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15 March 2024 Kindergarten Number: 014/24 
 

Consultation on the draft revised 
Queensland kindergarten learning 
guideline (QKLG) 

Purpose 
To invite kindergarten teachers and service providers to provide feedback on the draft revised 
QKLG (version March 2024). 

Background 
All Australian, state and territory Education Ministers have approved the updated national 
learning framework Belonging, Being & Becoming: The Early Years Learning Framework for 
Australia v2.0 (EYLF V2.0). 

The QKLG 2018 is currently being revised to: 

• align with the EYLF V2.0 

• cater for three-year-olds accessing early education and care in kindergarten. 

For an overview of how the updates to the EYLF V2.0 are represented in the QKLG 2018, see 
‘Making connections: Queensland kindergarten learning guideline and Early Years Learning 
Framework v2.0’ at www.qcaa.qld.edu.au/kindergarten/qklg/qklg-2018-review. 

See Memo 070/23 for more information. 

During 2024, teachers and services will continue to implement the QKLG 2018. 

Information 
The QCAA is seeking feedback on the draft revised QKLG (version March 2024) via consultation 
events and webinars and an online survey. 

You can find out more about the events and webinars and how to register at: 
https://events.qcaa.qld.edu.au/Catalogue.aspx?yl=4. 

The survey and a summary of the draft revisions are available via the QCAA website until Friday 
3 May at www.qcaa.qld.edu.au/kindergarten/qklg/qklg-review/consultation.  

The revised QKLG, informed by stakeholder feedback, will be published by August 2024. 

The QCAA will support teachers and services to become familiar and plan with the revised QKLG 
during Semester 2, 2024. 
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Teachers and service providers will implement the revised QKLG from January 2025. 

Finding out more 
To find out more, please phone (07) 3120 6132 or email QKLG@qcaa.qld.edu.au. 

Jo Butterworth  
Executive Director, Curriculum Services Division 

 © State of Queensland (QCAA) 2024 
Licence: https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0 | Copyright notice: www.qcaa.qld.edu.au/copyright —  
lists the full terms and conditions, which specify certain exceptions to the licence. |  
Attribution: ‘© State of Queensland (QCAA) 2024’ — please include the link to our copyright notice. 

 
 

mailto:QKLG@qcaa.qld.edu.au
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0
https://www.qcaa.qld.edu.au/copyright
https://www.qcaa.qld.edu.au/copyright
https://www.qcaa.qld.edu.au/copyright

	Consultation on the draft revised Queensland kindergarten learning guideline (QKLG)
	Purpose
	Background
	Information
	Finding out more


